PROFESSIONAL LIABILITY INSURANCE OF FORMER LIC.TECH.OAA CERTIFICATE OF
PRACTICE POLICYHOLDERS

Pro-Demnity is proactively and confidentially contacting former Lic.Tech.OAA Certificate of
Practice policyholders to provide relevant information regarding the impact to their professional
liability insurance coverage, further to the outcome of the Association of Architectural
Technologists of Ontario (AATO) Court Application on May 10, 2023.

Pro-Demnity is committed to supporting current and former policyholders experiencing
transformations in their business and by extension to their professional liability needs,
as well as continuing to provide valued risk management guidance to help ease their
transition.

If you are impacted by this change, additional information will be provided to you directly via

email.

Related Links:

News & Insights - Regulatory Notice: More Information Related to the AATO Court Application

Outcome (0aa.on.ca)
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